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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to say that I am totally against the proposed changes to the abortion laws. I don't believe that
 abortion should be allowed at all, let alone so late in the pregnancy. I believe that a baby is a baby from the
 moment of conception and they should be given every chance of survival just like you and I were. Who's going
 to stand up for the rights of the babies being killed? We should be focusing on the adoption laws and be making
 adoption easier so these little ones can have a chance of growing up in a home where they are dearly wanted.

Melissa Sweet

Sent from my iPhone
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